

Robin Hood Primary School

Year 3 Newsletter – Friday 26th November 2021

This week, Rock Steady treated pupils to a musical assembly (which they loved) and pupils have received a letter regarding this opportunity. In other areas of learning, pupils have started a new science unit on light. Here, we explored the concepts of light and dark in a variety of practical ways. Pupils have also enjoyed getting into the Christmas spirit practising for our Christmas Carol concerts.

Home reading: Please can parents send their child's zip-locked wallet in on a Monday so we can change their books. If you are struggling to log reading via the go-read app please record reading in their red reading records.

Homework and Spellings: On Monday, the children will be tested on words with the 's' sound made by the letters 'st'. They will be tested on a selection of these spellings that they have learnt across the week. There will be 10 in total. Spelling home learning has been sent out with the children.

Maths:

In maths, the children are continuing to learn about multiplication and have learnt about multiplying by 2 and 5 using a formal method.

<u>Homework</u>: Children have received home learning based on multiplication and handwriting.

<u>English</u>: In English, we have started our new writing unit, which is based on 'A Pebble in your Pocket' by Meredith Hooper and Chris Coady. Here we have read some of the book and started to look at rich vocabulary to help us write an entertaining piece recounting the journey of a pebble.

Rearranged Parent Consultation Dates:

3JH: Thursday 9th December with Mrs Gascoigne.

3SM: Friday 10th December with Mr Malley.

Please book a time slot using the study bugs app. Thank you.

Have a great weekend. The Year 3 Team.